
 
 
 
 
 
 
Elk Ridge Elementary School follows the guidelines below 
for outdoor recess during the winter months.  
  
Below 10 degrees - Indoor Recess 
Below 15 degrees - Shortened Recess to 5 or 10   
              minutes 
Below 32 degrees - Gloves and hats to go outside 
Below 50 degrees - Coat and long pants 
Below 60 degrees - Jacket or long sleeves 
 
To access the current local temperature including wind 
chill… 
 

1. Type www.weather.com 
2. Type in your zip code (19363) 
3. Look at the current temperature for Oxford 
4. Look right below that current temperature to get the 

“Feels Like” temp 
5. That’s the temperature that we will use to determine 

outdoor recess. 
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